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Wednesday 06 March 2024
Dear Parent/Carer

We have organised a visit to Chester Zoo for Year 5 children who are not attending the residential
trip. We will be going on Thursday 21 March at 9am, and will return to Woodside by 3pm.

We are asking families for a contribution of £28.75 for each child, which covers the cost of the coach
and the zoo tickets. Although this contribution is voluntary, we do not have sufficient funds in school to
cover the cost of non-paying children. If we do not collect sufficient monies, we will be unable to go on
the trip.

Your child will require a packed lunch, a snack and drink as they will be out for the whole day. If
your child usually has free school meals; lunch will be provided by school as it is a full day trip. Please
can you ensure your child has full school uniform and a coat with a hood. Please ensure your child has
a rucksack so we can put any food and drink items inside regardless of if school or yourselves are
providing lunch.

Please return the slip below along with payments to your child’s class teacher or the school office. You

will also be able to pay for the trip on School Money.

Yours sincerely

Hannah Davies
Year 5 teacher

Year 5 - CHESTER ZOO - Thursday 21 March 2024

I give permission for my child to attend the above trip.
I enclose/do not enclose a contribution of: £

Child’s name: Class:

My child requires a packed lunch from school.

Name: (parent/carer)
Signature: (parent/carer)
Date:
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